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REVISED LETTER 

 

November 2, 2017 

 

 

Michael Bergman 

30 Barton Ave SE 

Minneapolis MN 55414-3512 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 718 Pelham Boulevard 

 

Dear Mr. Bergman: 

 

You came to a City Council Public Hearing on October 17, 2017 in which Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended to the City Council granting you an extension to 

November 1, 2017 to abate the nuisance condition with the Vehicle Abatement Order.   

 

We will conduct a Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, November 7, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 

330 City Hall with a City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 8 15, 2017 at 5:30 

p.m. in Room 300 City Hall to determine if the nuisance conditions have or have not been 

abated.  Please attend the November 7 hearing so that testimony can be taken, unless the 

nuisance condition is abated. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearings 

 

cc:   CE Supervisors 

 Daniel Hesse 
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